
Aboriginal & 
Torres strait islander

member network

The Public Service Association of South Australia is the union for SA
public sector employees. Any Members of the PSA that identify as
Aboriginal and/or Torres Strait Islander are encouraged to join your
Member Network. 

Our network is a space for members to connect and yarn. Together
we can build strength in our Aboriginal Member community and
within our union movement through events, discussion, training, and
activities. To stay in touch with the network's upcoming events email:
enquiries@psaofsa.asn.au
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Not yet a member of the PSA? Contact us at:
@psa_of_sa       psaofsa.asn.au     8205 3200
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